
 

 

It is with deep amazement and pain that we learned of the sudden death of Professor 

Umberto SOLIMENE, President of FEMTEC. 

We had recently exchanged by phone, and he was then full of projects and seemed in 

great shape. For me personally, 30 years of esteem, friendship and affection come to 

an end.  

But, beyond his strong and warm presence that will be missed by all, we will keep the 

image of an exceptional man, of great intelligence, perceiving the evolution of things 

well before the others, right, hardworking, never tired, never discouraged, always 

good-tempered, seeking consensus and soothing differences and divisions, fully 

dedicated to the health and well-being of people, it that is to say to “others”. 

He was fully a doctor with a wide medical knowledge. His achievements as head of 

FEMTEC and, more generally, his investment in complementary medicine for the 

benefit of patients with chronic diseases are, in many respects, exceptional and 

cannot be forgotten by future generations. 

No one can replace him, and it will be difficult to succeed him. 

The ISMH offers to the family of Professor Umberto SOLIMENE as well as to FEMTEC 

its sincere condolences and expresses very sincere wishes so that the achievements 

he has carried out can continue and develop. 
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